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                                                                                                                                                        7th November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents of children in Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6, 
 
We would like to invite children in Year 4, Year 5, and Year 6, who have completed the Sacramental 
programme (ie made their First Holy Communion) to be new Altar Servers.  
This is a very important and responsible job and we would really like you to consider this. 
 
Ideally, we would require a commitment from Altar Servers to attend mass weekly or most weeks. 
However, I fully understand that families are very busy at weekends and making a full commitment to 
attending church every week can be difficult. What we do ask therefore is that at least some kind of 
commitment is made – it cannot be on a basis of just doing this every now and again. Maybe talk to Father 
about what you could commit to. 
 
If your child is interested, or you would like more information, please feel free to come and chat with me.  
 
I really hope that your child will consider this very special job. 
 
If you would like your child to be an Altar Server, please complete the slip below or come and talk to me 
 
Thankyou 
 
Mrs Ruane 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
My child……………………………………………………..would like to be an Altar Server and I would like to make a 
regular commitment to this role. He/she has completed the Sacramental programme (made the Sacrament 
of Reconciliation and First Communion). 
 
Signed……………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

ST. MARY’S RC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
WHITELEES ROAD 
LITTLEBOROUGH 

OL15 8DU   
 

Telephone: 01706 378032                          
Headteacher: Mrs C Ruane 

                          
“We love God, We love learning, We love 

each other.” 
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